

VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY BOARD OF TRUSTEES AGENDA

MEETING DATE: AUGUST 16, 2022

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: DISCUSSION AND RESOLUTION ITEMS

AGENDA ITEM NO.: 15

DEPARTMENT: CLERK

AGENDA ITEM:

RESOLUTION: CONSIDER A RESOLUTION ACCEPTING THE RESIGNATION OF JEANNE MIKELSON AS A MEMBER OF THE CONSERVATION ADVISORY BOARD

ITEM BACKUP DOCUMENTATION:

- 1. DRAFT RESOLUTION
- 2. LETTER DATED AUGUST 9, 2022 FROM MS. JEANNE MIKELSON/CAB MEMBER TO MAYOR VINCENT ROSSILLO



VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY

112 Main Street
Dobbs Ferry, New York 10522
TEL: (914) 231-8500 • FAX: (914) 693-3470

RESOLUTION -2022

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY ACCEPTING THE RESIGNATION OF JEANNE MIKELSON AS A REGULAR MEMBER OF THE CONSERVATION ADVISORY BOARD

WHEREAS, Jeanne Mikelson has submitted her resignation as a regular member of the Conservation Advisory Board; and

WHEREAS, Ms. Mikelson's current term was due to expire in December of 2022; and

WHEREAS, the Village Clerk will inform the Nominating Committee of the vacancy so they may conduct interviews for an eligible candidate to fulfill the unexpired term of Ms. Mikelson

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT

RESOLVED that Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Dobbs Ferry hereby accepts the resignation of Jeanne Mikelson as a regular member of the Conservation Advisory Board; and be it further

RESOLVED, that the Mayor and Board of Trustees directs the Village Clerk to inform the Nominating Committee of the vacancy so they may conduct interviews for an eligible candidate to fulfill the unexpired term of Ms. Mikelson.



August 9, 2022 100 Cedar Street, A46 Dobbs, Ferry, NY 10522

Vincent Rossillo, Mayor of the Village of Dobbs Ferry, New York mayorrossillo@dobbsferry.com

RE: Resignation from Dobbs Ferry Conservation Advisory Board

Dear Mayor Vincent Rossillo

I have been proud to serve the Village of Dobbs Ferry as a member on the Conservation Advisory Board (CAB) for many terms. My present three-year term is scheduled to end December 2022.

While I have enjoyed serving on the CAB for several years, I have decided that the time is right for me to resign my membership, allowing the next applicant in the membership waiting list to fill my vacated position.

Thank you for your understanding. Sincerely, Jeanne Mikelson

Cc: ldreaper@dobbsferry.com